
Farewell 2020:


Thats it, we are about to say goodbye to 2020, we think 
everyone can agree it has been a very strange year with many 
twists and turns, lots of downs and not many ups.


We like to emphasise the positives at Empowering Futures, 
firstly by using our brand new name (see what we did there). 
You can check out our new name and all the other things we 
have been up to on our website: www.empoweringfutures.co.uk


If you have visited our Facebook page, you will have seen our 
daily updates and our weekly vlog, which is posted every 
Sunday.  We are on site daily, but still love watching the 
videos of what has been happening.


You may have heard we put out a request for any Christmas 
Trees that were being taken down, so they we can repurpose 
them for mulch, enrichment and crafting.  Kelly had an 
interview with BBC Radio Bristol (if you missed it, we have 
uploaded to our facebook page) We were so overwhelmed 
with the response and have arranged to collect, or people 
have delivered over 250 trees.  We cannot thank our local 
community enough.


The trees can be given to our sheep and 
goats as treats and the chickens as 
enrichment activities.  They can only eat 
the Christmas trees if they have not been 
treated with pesticides and whilst we 
appreciate not everyone is going to 
know this, the trees will not be going to 
waste.  We will be using them either to 
create mulch or for activities in our 
crafting sessions and forestry school 
activities.  We have a busy couple of 
months ahead of us. 
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In a polytunnel


Things to sow: 

Coriander, 


Things to harvest: 

Beetroot, Cabbage, 

Carrot, Cauliflower, 
Celeriac, Celery, 

Chard, Coriander, 
Daikon, French 
Beans, Fennel, 

Kohlrabi, Lettuce,  Pak 
choi, Peppers, 

Potatoes, Radishes, 
Rocket, Spinach, 
Spring Onions, 

Turnips


11th December 
2020


National Christmas 
Jumper Day
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